

Re: Property adjacent to Firestation

From Tom DuBois <tdubois@cityofsuttercreek.org>

Date Wed 1/8/2025 9:25 AM

To Jenrooo@yahoo.com <Jenrooo@yahoo.com>Cc 'Sutter Creek' <suttercreekfire@sbcglobal.net>

Hi Jennifer,

The Fire district is a separate entity, not part of the city. I'm CCing the Fire Chief, Dominic Moreno.

Best,

Tom DuBois City Manager, Sutter Creek 209 215-4890 Direct 415 377 8455 cell

From: Sutter Creek CA <noreply@civicplus.com> **Sent:** Wednesday, January 8, 2025 6:45 AM **To:** Tom DuBois <tdubois@cityofsuttercreek.org>

Subject: Property adjacent to Firestation

Name: Jennifer O'Brien Email: Jenrooo@yahoo.com

Message: Hi, I own a property adjacent to the Sutter Creek Fire Station. I am putting the house on the Market soon. Before I list the property I wonder, would the City of Sutter Creek like to purchase it as an annex to your Fire Station? The address is 300 Hanford Street. I can be reached at 415-595-5737.